
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER

MANILA

8 August 1984

Mini1&rderNo.
Seri s 0 19 SUBJECT: Authenticity of Quality

Control Reports

TO: All Officials
Others Concerned
This Ministry

There have been reports that spurious quality control
test reports were used to facilitate acceptance of
construction materials and support claims for payments.
This practice will cause the use of low quality materials
in the project which eventually will result in substandard
structures.

To forestall the use of fake test reports you are
enjoined to be vigilant and exert utmost effort to stop
this malpractice. Only the original report should be
accepted. Duplicate or xerox copies should be verified.
If there is any doubt as to the authenticity of test
reports presented by suppliers or contractors, verification
by telegram to that effect should be made to the Director,
BMQC, MPWH, Manila.

For immediate and strict compliance.
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